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For Immediate Release            December 16, 2019 
 

MCTXSheriff Investigating Credit Card Theft / Abuse 
 

The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is looking for assistance in identifying the suspect shown in the 
images below. On December 7, 2019 the suspect used stolen credit cards to purchase three Visa Gift Cards 
in the amount of $618 from the Target Store located at 1100 Lake Woodlands Drive in The Woodlands. 
The suspect can be seen leaving Target and getting into a 2012-2016 Chevrolet Trax as a passenger.  

If anyone has information about this incident, please contact the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office at 
936-760-5800 or Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867), and refer to case 19A392655. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Specialist Lee Knudsen 
Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
Administrative Services  
Follow us @MCTXSheriff 
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https://nextdoor.com/agency-detail/tx/montgomery-county/montgomery-county-sheriffs-office-4/

